TECUMSEH KIWANIS DISPATCH



Celebrating over 55 years of service

Lori Davenport, Pres. Davenportl@usd450.com

Larry McCammon, Sec. larry_mccammon@yahoo.com

Cindy Cooper, Treas. bigcin@aol.com

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated in improving the world one child and one community at a time. Meeting every Wednesday at 6pm in the Fellowship Hall of the Tecumseh United Methodist Church.

Feb. 07 Tecumseh Kiwanis Tecumseh Community Dinner 4:30pm-6:00pm Tecumseh UMC

Feb. 10 SW Kiwanis Pancake Feed and Silent Auction 7am-Noon Lowman UMC

Feb. 10 Berryton Ham&Bean /Vegetable soup dinner with dessert 4pm-7pm Berryton UMC

Feb. 17 Tecumseh Kiwanis Pancake Feed and Silent Auction 7am Tecumseh UMC

Feb. 23-25 Mid Year Convention Pittsburg, KS



Tecumseh Park Shelter

Tecumseh Kiwanis Speaker Schedule

Mar. 7 Community Dinner

Mar. 14 Tom Sirridge Feb. 14 Special Dinner with

Mar. 21 Special Kiwanis Night

Mar. 28 Nathan Sterling

Club members continue to serve our community by sharing their time, talents and resources. Since October 2017, our members have given 337 hours of service. Thank you all for what you do in the name of Kiwanis.

Service Hours Report

Nov. Comm. Dinner Report

Income \$ 839.00

Expense \$ 269.32

Kiwanis Profit \$331.80

132 meals served

Feb. 28 Pat Krug

Feb. 7 Community Dinner

entertainment

Feb. 21 Special Kiwanis

Night

Helping Where It's Needed

On Dec. 3, 2018 several members of the Tecumseh Kiwanis club and the Shawnee Heights Key club rang in the Christmas season for the Salvation Army. The weather was warm and so were the hearts of those who donated to help the less fortunate.

On Dec.4, 2018 Tecumseh Kiwanis members manned the gate at Winter Wonderland, a drive through Christmas light display that benefits TARC. TARC is an organization that helps those with mental disabilities in our community. Thanks to Diana for choosing this balmy weekend for us to help in our community.

Dec. Comm. Dinner Report

\$ 653.00 Income

\$ 278.95 **Expenses**

Kiwanis Profit \$ 224.43

88 meals served

Christmas Donations Benefit Students and Staff



Club members donated 146 items that were distributed to Tecumseh North and Tecumseh South elementary schools. Donated items included Kleenex, Sanitary wipes, Hand sanitizer, Gloves, and hats. These items will be used by teachers and staff to help keep students healthy and warm.



Don't Miss It

Tecumseh Kiwanis Club will be focusing on club and membership development on Wed. Jan. 17th at 6:30 pm in the Tecumseh UMC. Our guest appearing via electronic technology will be Don Canaday, Past President Kiwanis International